
 
Statement attributable to the Spokesperson for the Secretary-General 

On the rocket attack into Israel 
 
 

The Secretary-General condemns today’s rocket attack from Gaza which killed a 
civilian in Israel.  All such acts of terror and violence against civilians are totally 
unacceptable and contrary to international law. 

 
 
 

Moscow-New York 
18 March 2010 

  
 


